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20th March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent                     

 
SPONSORED WALK 27TH MARCH 2018 PM 
SCHOOL TO BOSCASTLE (ST JULIOT’S CHURCH TO BOSCASTLE) 

 
Well we were certainly blessed with a dry day, but who would have thought of snow and ice!!  
This has now been rearranged for Tuesday 27th March, with again an afternoon departure.  The 
collection point and time remains the same at 3.20/3.30 pm, Boscastle Car Park. 
 
Children completing the short walk will need to meet us at 2.00 pm at St Juliot’s Church. 
 
KIT: Normal school shirt and sweater, sensible walking trousers/leggings (no jeans).  Hiking 

boots, wellies or sturdy trainers.  A large drinks bottle, a snack and most importantly a 
waterproof coat 

 
NOTE: Without suitable kit, children will be unable to participate 
 
Slips already returned for 15th March 2018 will be counted for 27th March but please, please, if 
you haven’t returned the slip for your child to attend, do so by Friday 23rd March 2018. 
 
Again, fingers crossed for a dry day! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Helen Ward 
Headteacher 
 
 

NOTE: ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS FINISH FRIDAY 23RD MARCH 2018 
 

http://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/

